

Braidside Integrated Primary and Nursery School

87 Frys Road, Ballymena Co. Antrim BT43 7EN



028 25647899

Principal: J McAuley www.braidside.co.uk

6/12/18

Dear Parents and Children,

On Friday night we will have our Christmas Disco which we hope will be a really fun and enjoyable occasion for all the children. In order to aid with the safe and smooth running of the event there are a few important guidelines I wish to share.

- All Nursery P3 children should be accompanied by an adult.
- Children should not bring mobile phones to the disco.
- It would be helpful if children attending the KS2 disco do not arrive before 8pm.
- Both discos will be supervised by Ms McAuley and the Parents' Council volunteers. Children will remain in the hall for the duration of the disco and should be aware it will not be possible for them to leave the premises or to go outside.
- The children attending the early disco will receive a party bag as they enter.
- KS2 children will have a tuck shop available from which they may purchase drinks and some snacks. £2.00 will be ample for the children to bring along.
- Children may be collected by parents/ guardians from the hall after each disco.

I hope everyone enjoys the event and look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,		